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Before I get onto the exciting news about some new events, and a reminder about ones you will 
already be aware of, a quick recap on the year so far.


We enjoyed a superb event to celebrate the Kings Coronation on Sunday 7th May generously 
hosted by Bob and Maureen at their super home & wonderful garden in Essex.  Ten Bristols in 
attendance, and the sun shone!


Thanks to Warren Banks, who is a British Racing Drivers Club member, together with the skilled 
organisation of Michael Barton, Bristol owners had the opportunity to join a Bristol 403 and 404 
70th anniversary lunch in the BARC clubhouse at Silverstone on 27th May, coinciding with the 
HSCC International Trophy races.  A parade lap took place at lunch time, ex Bristol employees 
were in attendance, and we were regaled with stories by Richard Hackett.  Another perfect event, 
again in the sunshine.


So great first half the year, and coming up we have …..


First up a meeting near Cambridge, organised by Mark Stuart, on Saturday June 
10th.

This is from 11am at Lion & Lamb, Milton - Milton is just off the A10 / A14 junction 
to the north of Cambridge.  Address - High St, Milton, Cambridge CB24 6DF / 
Telephone - 01223 860202

No need to book, food available


If you can’t make that (and sadly I cannot) I have been notified about the 
Sheringham Carnival Classic Car and Bike Show - Sunday 11 June 2023 - not 
a Bristol event, but plenty of other interest in Sheringham to enjoy including the 
heritage railway


BODA have a stand at the Festival of the Dead Burghley House Stamford on 
Sunday 2nd July.  Let me know if you can display a car on the stand (if you can 
please let me know cmdady@btinternet.com).  It should be a very interesting event 
drawing together cars made by manufacturers no longer in existence, with car 
related workshops too.  The excellent value entry is per car, and that tickets gives 
half price admission to the house and gardens - so something for everyone


At the end of July (Saturday 29th) we are being invited by Paul Woolmer of 
Woolmer Classic Engineering Ltd to visit them near Bedford.  This will be a 
fascinating visit and Paul’s workshop will be full of interest.  From 2pm - no charge, 
there will be refreshments, and Paul has asked you to book via myself - 
cmdady@btinternet.com


Other events (see past Newsletters) -  

mailto:cmdady@btinternet.com


Norfolk Churches run - 5th August - I have entered the 403


Helmingham Hall, Suffolk, we hope to have a joint meeting with the Facel Vega Car 
Club, on Sunday 6 August 


Distinguished Gentleman Drive, Bury St Edmunds in Suffolk on 24th September 


Culford Classic Car Show at Culford Hall near Bury St Edmunds 16th July


Layer Marney Cup 13th August Essex 


So please put these in your diary - and hope to see you soon 

Please let me have any pictures of events you have attended


Happy Bristol motoring


Chris Dady


